VERSIDE

SPECIAL NOTICE
Hydrant Flushing

Weather Permitting, the hydrants will be
flushed this month.

Hydrant flushing is scheduled to be done

 September 23rd to September 27th, between the
hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Please check the color of any wash water used during
this time period.

You may experience low water pressure during this
period.

If you have questions please call PeopleService @
319-591-0152

Thank You!



